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Hello friends! 

Wow!  2022 was a year to remember!  It was a year of tremen-

dous growth and trust for the ministry.  We are so very grateful 

to our partners and I am reminded daily of so many blessings for 

which to give thanks.  We want to share to brief run down of 

what’s been happening!  God has opened so many doors, and 

we faithfully walked through...knowing that He is walking with 

us...this is His ministry.  To God be the glory.   

• Jan. 1:  We moved into our new location at 314 Main St. E in 

New Prague!  We have tripled our afterschool attendance! 

• February: we celebrated two years at our second TreeHouse 

location at Bridgewood Church is Savage!   

• March: we began the production of our new documentary 

video that launched in April called “See Hope Grow.”  To 

view, go to our website at www.thewellym.com.   

• May:  We entered into a contract with Scott County to assist 

with a truancy diversion program; together we developed a 

new program called P.A.T.H. (Promoting Attendance Through 

Hope.)  We hired Sara Bernard of Prior Lake to fill the posi-

tion as PATH Coordinator and she works with truant students 

in the Middle/High Schools of Scott County. 

• June: We acquired the Chaska TreeHouse, already serving 

20+ students.  We also hosted our Annual Plant Hope Ban-

quet at MN Horse & Hunt Club with over 100 people attend-

ing, $30,000 raised.  Praise Jesus, what a wonderful time.   

• September: We opened a new TreeHouse in Shakopee, MN, 

hosted by Resonate Church.  We then hired Pastor Tyler 

Sotebeer to manage the Shakopee & Chaska locations.   

• October, we launched an in-school support group within the 

Jordan Middle School.   

In 2022, we served over 150+ students, provided meals & 

transportation at all locations.  Six students have pledged to live 

a life transformed by Jesus and we have plugged two families 

into local churches.  With God anything is possible.  We move 

into 2023 with a huge goal to reach over 300 students and to 

grow all locations.  Thank you.   

In Him, 

Deb & Jim Bodensteiner   

 



 

 

Hours: Mon/Tues/Wed/Thurs:     

2:30pm - 5:30pm   

TreeHouse Support Groups:   

Mon/Thurs:  6:30m - 8:30 pm      

Fridays   Once A Month!               

#952-412-4430 

 

We love our volunteers!  It takes an army of 
them to do what we do!  Ask yourself how 
you might get involved?   We need:  

 Meal provided at all locations!  For 8-18 
students, and our volunteers. 

 Van Drivers needed at Shakopee, New 
Prague.  Pickup students 5;30-6:30pm 
Take students home 8:30-9:15pm  

 Support group backup - all locations.  

 MENTORS!  Our goal is for all students to 
have a mentor if they desire one.  

 The Well Rec Center needs volunteers on 
Wed/Thurs. afternoons, 2:30 - 5:30pm.   

 Training is provided.   

Call Deb to inquire!  #952-412-4430 

 


